
 

AUS16-23-PM-104_r0 Revert to Original Footprint     | 1 

 

 
 

9th October 2018 

 

Department of Planning & Environment 

Att: Melissa Prochazka 

Level 29 | 320 Pitt Street | 

SYDNEY  NSW  2001 

 

Sent by Email: 

melissa.prochazka@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

Copy: pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au ; 

 

Dear Melissa, 

 

DA 35/98 MOD 5 - Ixom Chlor-Alkali Plant, Botany Industrial Park – Reverting to Original 

Layout 

 
 
The simplified layout submitted with the RTS on the 31st August 2018 shows the footprint of the facility in 
different location to the original Environmental Assessment. However, this location has been rejected due 
to future plans for this area to be converted to a future road. 
 
 
Ixom advises the Repack Facility will be built in the original location as per the original Environmental 
Assessment. See attached AUS16-23-PM-104_r0 Attachment.pdf showing the simplified layout of the 
facility. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Jie Meng 
Project Manager 

 
Level 10, 1 Nicholson St, East Melbourne, 3002 
M: +61 432 757 333 
jie.meng@ixom.com | www.ixom.com 
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